
December 6, 1963 

Yr. J. J. Barnes 
Chief of Police 
Douglas, Georgia 

In Ber Ingram G. Oswald  

Dear Fire 

In response to your letter of December 5, 1963, we wish to 
advise that we cannot be positive as to lust who all of Oswald, s 
relatives may be, but in checking through our filer, the name of 
Ingram 1. Oswald /'8, not occurred. To tle hest of our knowledee, 
this man is not related to Lee Parvey Oswald. 

We hope that this information will be of some benefit to you, 
and if we can be of any further heir to you in this, or any other 
matter of mutual interest, please feel free to call upon us. 

Very truly yours, 

Y. 4i. STKVNS07, 
Deputy Chief of Police, Commanding 
Criminal Investigatinc Division 
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